Dear Year 1,

It has been great to see so many of the children back in school this week. The children have been very happy coming back to their classrooms seeing their teachers and friends again after a long time away. The teachers and children have picked up the new routines really well and have come back ready to learn. We have had fantastic work from the children this week.

The children have brought home a reading book, a learning pack (for the days they are not in school) and a new exercise book for them to use at home. We have set some work on Purple Mash and My Maths.

Our story for next week is 'On the Way Home' by Jill Murphy.

https://youtu.be/URRAMHToe4s

We have attached some activities to help you get to know the story. We have also attached some sheets to help to support you with your phonics at home. Try and read them using Fred talk (sounding out), Fred in your head (not sounding out) and then can you speedy read the words.

Remember to share anything you are doing at home on the school Twitter page, @Hamstel Inf

Don't Forget!

Next week we are starting our P.E lessons and we would like the children to come into school in their P.E kits/sportswear to minimise the risk of clothes mixing and to be safest for all.

Thank you for your support, Year 1 Team

	Amber	Blue
Dragonfly	Tuesday	Thursday
Newt	Wednesday	Friday
Heron	Tuesday	Thursday
Duck	Wednesday	Friday
Frog	Tuesday	Thursday